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To:  Senator Catherine E. Breen, Senate Chair 
       Representative Teresa S. Pierce, House Chair 
 Joint Standing Committee on Appropriations and Financial Affairs 
 
From: Senator Susan A. Deschambault, Senate Chair 
   Charlotte Warren, House Chair 
 Joint Standing Committee on Criminal Justice and Public Safety 
 
Date: February 5, 2021 
 
Re:  Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee Report on LD 42, An Act Making  

Certain Supplemental Appropriations and Allocations and Changing Certain  
Provisions of the Law Necessary to the Proper Operations of State Government 

 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to report to the Appropriations and Financial Affairs Committee 
the votes of the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee on LD 42, An Act Making Certain 
Supplemental Appropriations and Allocations and Changing Certain Provisions of the Law 
Necessary to the Proper Operations of State Government. 
 
We are pleased to report that among the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee members 
in attendance, most of the votes were unanimous.  There was discussion from some of the 
members regarding their concerns of using coronavirus funds to continue the incarceration of 
youth.  Additionally, one member was concerned about using coronavirus funds in general – you 
see that reflected in each vote regarding the COVID-19 funds.  Copies of the voting sheets are 
attached.   
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